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Please do not roll back the state’s leadership in helping the environment and reducing 
waste, especially plastic. So many things are packaged in unnecessary layers of 
garbage, usually plastic and this single use plastic is getting into our food, water, and 
bodies at unprecedented rates. There are ever more things that one can’t even buy 
without bringing home all this extra plastic. Please let’s change this!


